
S N E A K E R 
R I V E D 

15TH ANNUAL 

GREATER NAPLES FIRE RESCUE FOUNDATION 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

The Greater Naples Fire Foundation will be accepting NEW 

sneaker donations for area elementary and middle school      

children at any Greater Naples Fire Rescue station                    

or administrative office through September 6th, 2019.  

 

Monetary donations will also be accepted and should be made 

payable to the Greater Naples Fire Foundation with a notation 

of  “Sneaker Drive” and mailed to:  

Greater Naples Fire Rescue District 

14575 Collier Blvd. Naples, FL 34119. 


